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LODGE ADVISERS MINUTE
  

  

As we start this new adventure as Brothers in the Order

of the Arrow this year, I encourage all of you to Please become more involved in your own
individual chapters, Participate in the activities and service that is provided.  As a Lodge we also
invite all OA Chapter Leadership and Committee Members to come to our LECM meetings on
the 4th Thursdays this year, and make sure you put down Sept 9-10 on your calendars for the
Lodge Kickoff,  this will be held at Camp Tracy this year, it will be a great new tradition that we
hope to start up in our Lodge as we welcome all members of the El-ku-ta Lodge to come and
campout with us overnight and have lots of fun and activities for all members.  This overnight
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campout is Free of Charge to all OA members who have paid their 2012 dues,  if not you can
attend by simply paying your $10 per year annual dues. If you have to leave early or come late
that’s fine since we are holding this event at such a close location this year.   We also have two
Ordeals planned this fall for those of you who were recently elected to join the OA, Sept 23-24
and Oct. 21-22.  We would love to have you sign up and come join the National Honor Society
of the Boy Scouts of America.  Please check back to our website for upcoming events and
activities.   
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